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December 17, 1993 i

PG&E Letter No. HBL-93-077

-!- U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Deskc

e e Washington, D.C. 20555
,

' Re: Docket No. 50-133, OL-DPR-7
Humboldt Bay Power Plant, Unit 3 -

Revision 4 to the Physical Security Plan

Gentlemen:

Enclosures 1 and 2 contain information regarding changes to the Humboldt
Bay Power Plant Unit 3 Physical Security Plan (PSP). These changes do
not decrease the safeguards effectiveness of the PSP and are submitted
pursuant to 10 CFR 50.54(p).

Enclosure 1 identifies and describes the changes, which are indicated<

with revision bars in the left margin of the PSP. Enclosure 2 provides
Revision 4 of the PSP. In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(d), PG&E
requests that the enclosures be withheld from public disclosure.

During preparation of this revision to the PSP, PG&E determined that
some of the changes identified in this revision had been previously
implemented, but descriptions of these changes had not been submitted to
the NRC within two months after making the changes, contrary to the
requirements of 10 CFR 50.54(p). A nonconformance report has been
initiated to identify the reasons for this oversight and appropriate
corrective actions to prevent recurrence.

S bcerely,

t

/ H AAt. p
Gregiry M. Rueger |

t

cc: Lawrence G. Bell
Bobby H. Faulkenberry (2)
Peter E. Rigney ,
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